

Andy & Mimi Bonikowsky David, Danny, Mark, & Rachel

A Baptist Missionary Newsletter



Preaching the Gospel of Jesus Christ in the Basque region of northern Spain

Steps of a baby ministry

The CUENTA LAS ESTRELLAS (Count the Stars) magazine, one of our newest ministries, is a project through which we challenge Spanish-speaking believers to live by faith. You should have received a copy of the latest issue with this newsletter.



Step #1. After consulting with the Juan and Matt, I decide on what articles to include and how much to expand or enhance the next issue. Then we start gathering the articles or translations from the different team members.



Step #5

Step #5. The folding, collating, stapling, and trimming is done by several of us, including a few of our Spanish believers.



Step #6. Finally, we determine how many magazines we can send to the churches depending on how much they weigh. To our surprise, we've discovered that mailing out the magazines is the most expensive part of the ministry. But we praise God for all He allows us to do! We are now working on our 4th magazine.



Step #3. As the articles start coming in Matt is already pumping out different layout designs and ideas. It's always exciting to see what he comes up with!





Step #2. Every article goes by Tete Alvarez who is our excellent Spanish grammarian and we are thankful to the LORD for this gift He has given her.



Step #4. When we've checked the final draft, I take the Publisher 2002 file to a shop in San Sebastian where we get the filming done. Then Juan picks up the project and puts it to the press.

